Hospital Produces Video to Introduce New Physician

During the pandemic, everyone has had to look at doing things differently.

It is certainly the case with Muenster Memorial Hospital, who brought on a new physician at the height of the crisis.

Traditionally, the hospital hosts a public reception to introduce new providers to the community; however, COVID has made that unsafe. Therefore, the hospital decided to do a virtual "reception" of sorts.

A video, approximately 7 minutes in length, will allow you to learn more about new physician Eric Hellman, who has returned to his native Muenster following his residency and training at the Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center School of Medicine in Lubbock. Doctor Hellman practices Family Medicine at the MMH Family Health Clinic, 509 North Maple.

Those interested in finding out more about Muenster's newest doc can access the video through Nortex Channel 22 each evening (with the exception of Monday), following church services – approximately 8 p.m.

You can also view the video on the hospital's YouTube channel by going to the hospital website – muensterhospital.com – and clicking on the link on the home page.

The Muenster Hospital District would like to thank Darin Allred of Cooke County SportsTalk for producing the video, and the MMH Auxiliary for funding the project. Also, Nortex for providing air time so that the community can "meet" their new physician.